• Re: IIAG Meeting Tuesday, February 21, 2006

From: Peter A. Laqueur (pal09@

Sent: Mon 2/20/06 5:37 PM

To: brandon brandon (bppnyc@hotmail.com)

We've added this sender to your safe list. That way you can always see what they've sent you. Brandon, you have no idea how much i share your thoughts.. Frankly i have often wanted to throw chairs, gum in the hair etc. but have gotten into trouble:)

You have to understand SF is a completely different political climate. It is a gay city which NY has never been. It is smaller and the gay community much more organized and together.

I have struggled with this for over 20 years.

I am glad you will attend and please lets get together and see what we can do in a positive way.

I got my super boss Dan O'Conell, the Director of the Division of HIV Prevention to come to the meeting tomorrow. I want you to meet him. His presence there also is a signal of keen interest and willing ness on the part of the AI. By the way no need to mince words with him. I have talked to him a great deal about you, what you have done, your idea, etc.

well i got to finish some other work and get some rest having danced till 3 am and up at 8:30 this morning.. Oh the joy of gay life:)